Stanton, Jim

From: Stanton, Jim

Sent: Monday, November 24, 2003 4:41 PM

To: Walker, Laurel

Cc: Stanton, Jim

Subject: Meeting Notice, District 45-K Cottonwood Creek

Laurel - The Idaho Dept of Fish & Game, Magic Valley Region, PC Box 428, Jerome, ID, 83338, is one of the users in this
district. Piease be sure that they get notice of the upcoming meeting in January. Thanks.




